GPO Box 816, Hobart TAS 7001



ORGANISATION MANAGER AUSTRALIAN FAMILIES FOR CHILDREN INCORPORATED PO BOX 7420 BONDI BEACH NSW 2026

14 March 2005

Dear organisation manager

Review of your endorsement details For your information

In November 2004 we wrote to confirm your charity's endorsement entitlements under the new endorsement measures that will apply to charities from 1 July 2005.

In that letter we advised you that your organisation was a charitable institution entitled to endorsement for the following concessions:

- income tax exemption
- GST concessions, and
- fringe benefits tax (FBT) rebate.

We recently conducted a review of our records and have noted that the whole of your organisation is endorsed as a public benevolent institution for deductible gift recipient purposes. The concessions your organisation is entitled to access have now increased to include the FBT exemption. Therefore, your charity's updated endorsement entitlements are as follows:



Charity tax concessions – your organisation's endorsement details

Your organisation is a public benevolent institution and is entitled to endorsement for the following tax concessions:

Income tax exemption GST concessions FBT exemption - up to the \$30,000 cap per employee

We will automatically endorse your charity for the above concessions applicable to a public benevolent institution, unless you advise us otherwise. If your charity does not agree with the details, you can:

- phone us on 1300 130 248 between 8.00am and 6.00pm, Monday to Friday, to discuss your charity's status, or
- advise us in writing at GPO Box 816, Hobart TAS 7001.

Please note that it is important that the information recorded above is correct as this information will be displayed on the Australian Business Register at www.abr.business.gov.au and available to the public from 1 July 2005.

Yours faithfully



Mark Konza Deputy Commissioner of Taxation